
BS-22 for three FBR officers

The Federal Board of Revenue (FBR) has notified promotion of three BS-21 officers

of Inland Revenue Service to BS-22 on regular basis. According to a notification 

issued by FBR here on Tuesday, the following BS-21 officers of Inland Revenue 

Service are promoted to BS-22 on regular basis with immediate effect: Khawaja 

Tanveer Ahmad; Mrs. Rana Ahmed and Rehmatullah Khan Wazir.

If the officers are drawing Performance Allowance prior to issuance of this 

Notification, they will continue to draw this allowance on their promotions.

Federal Board of Revenue congratulates the aforementioned officers on their 

promotions.--PR
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